Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes
July 10, 2015
Bert Willard, Secretary

Attendance: Alan Ankers, Henry Cox, Marc Lamere, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard.
Guest: Sylvia Willard, Lisa Ankers.

Documents Presented:
None.

Old Business:

Approve Meeting Minutes:
The minutes for the June 5, 2015 meeting were approved as amended.

Trail Signs & Intersection Numbering:
Committee members will meet on Sunday, July 12, at the Bog House at 10:00 am to
determine sign locations and to inspect the locations for the proposed bridges on Otter Slide.
Alan has put up the last three Towle signs.

Davis Corridor Bridges:
August 23 was set as the tentative date to finish the duck boards boardwalks.

Rangeway Boardwalks:
These will be taken up at the September meeting to set the date for work.

New Business:

CPC - Advance Planning:

A memo was received from Luke Ascolillo asking for an estimate of future requests for
funding. The Trails Committee expects to ask for another $10K-$15K in 2018. Alan will
respond to the memo.

Facebook — Kim Schive:
Kim failed to show up for the meeting.

Recent Activities:

Steve reported a new gate has been placed on the School Street end of the trail easement
on the Clark Farm. Steve will talk with Marjie Findlay about how best to alert people that the
trail is still accessable.

Steve removed trees from the Malcolm Loop, Marion’s Trail, and the Elliott Preserve.

Bert removed a tree from the Poole Swamp Trail.

Old Home Day:
Only three trail books were sold. This is a new low.



Helen and Roy Herold won the photo contest, correctly identifying 6 of the 8 mystery
photos. There was only one other entrant, another low.
The Double Sundae Sunday Saunter was cancelled due to heavy rain.

Other New Business:

Alan and Steve Spang will work out plans for two short boardwalks at the Spencer Brook
Reservation.

A unanimous vote was made to reimburse Steve Tobin for $216.58 for the purchase of
more trail marker signs from Ben Meadows, to be paid out of the CPC fund.

Steve gave $140 from Trail Book sales to Sylvia to be transferred to Charlene.

Schedule next meeting:
No meeting will be held in August.
The next meeting will be held on September 11.



